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Comments
 

The Finance and Economics Committee notes that the annual cost of £632,000 arising from the adoption of the proposed
draft Law is a significant sum which has not been provided for in the 2002 Cash Limits which were agreed by the States in
2000. The Committee is not able to support an increase to the agreed Cash Limits. The States have agreed an overall Cash
Limit for 2003 and it is suggested that the Planning and Environment Committee should bid for funds for that year and
beyond, at which time the bids of all Committees can be prioritised.


